
November 20, 1975

Mrs. Mary Lanius 
School of Art 
University of Denver 
University Park 
Denver, Colorado 80210 

Dear Mary;
It was so nice to get to know you and to have such a wonderful 
time in Denver. I enjoyed it all very much, in spite of our 
problems with the lantern. I only hope that the people 
enjoyed the pictures regardless of my. somewhat incoherent 
talk.

The mileage on my car was approximately 360 miles each way.
I have deducted some for the way I got lost around Denver. 
Regrettably, there did not seem to be time for me to see your 
Curtis exhibition, which B would have doubtless enjoyed.But 
with so many people to talk to, there was nothing else I could 
do about it. I am realizing now that I have not been in 
Denver since the early summer of 1945, so perhaps you can under­
stand my difficulties not finding any landmarks. It seems 
to me also that you shoid not pay for Joan Sawyer's room expense 
as that was my necessity for getting around, I was so happy 
to see your beautiful new library building and to make 
Acquaintance with the University of Denver. Please give 
Ruth Underhill my regards when you see her. I am very sorry 

/ she broke her ankle, and I hope it is well on the road to 
being mended. My very best to you aid all who helped put on 
my slide business and I hope you consider it a worthwhile 
effort. Do dome to see me when you come to Santa Fe, which I 

i hope will be soon.

| With very best wishes,

Laura Gilpin
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